
LONDON BOROUGH OF HILLINGDON 
SECTION 23 OF THE ROAD TRAFFIC REGULATION ACT 1984 

Hillingdon Council gives notice that it proposes to install a zebra crossing and parallel tiger 
crossing on Pield Heath Road, Hillingdon approximately 143 metres east of the junction 
with The Meads. A copy of the notice of proposals together with full details, a plan and the 
Council’s statement of reasons for the proposals can be sent upon request or viewed online at 
https://www.hillingdon.gov.uk/improvement-schemes until 3rd January 2024.  Further information 
can be obtained by email parkingmanagementschemes@hillingdon.gov.uk . If you wish to 
comment on these proposals please write or email by 3rd January 2024, providing your home 
address to Transport & Projects, 3N/04 Civic Centre, Uxbridge, Middlesex UB8 1UW quoting 
reference 3N/04/13/12/23.  
Dated this the 13th day of December 2023. 
PERRY SCOTT, 
Corporate Director of Place 
 
STATEMENT OF REASONS 
The proposed installation of zebra crossing and tiger crossings are intended to improve & 
promote road safety as well as allow a new cycle route to be brought forward. All proposals have 
been agreed in principle by the Cabinet Member for Property, Highway and Transport to proceed 
to formal consultation. 
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